

Upcoming Events



September/October

- Coffee morning
- Treasure Hunt
- Halloween fun

November/December

- · Wine tasting evening
- · Christmas festivities

Keep an eye out for our emails confirming dates & other events.



We need volunteers for all our events so if you are interested in helping please join our Volunteer WhatsApp group here and find out what help we need next.

The PTFA raised £19,000 for the schools last year. To find out more click here to find our previous newsletters on Facebook.

gittud ...we are now registered!

If you are unable to come to an event but would like to donate you can click here and if you are a UK taxpayer we can claim 25% tax back to increase your donation

<u>www.peoplesfundraising.com/don</u> <u>ation/woodfield-st-george-s-ptfa</u>

Keep in touch



yourptfa@gmail.com



@wsgptfacommunity



@wsgptfa

Welcome to a new school year!

We hope you've had a lovely summer and your children have settled into their new schools and classes. We welcome all parents and carers of new starters and new teaching staff.

To find out more about us see our pages on the schools' websites or follow us on Facebook.

Don't forget to chose one of our schools!

Let's make the most of this amazing fundraising offer - expiring 30th Nov



If you haven't already met us
- we are the PTFA Team



Co-Chair
Yr 2 & Yr 4 Mum



Charlotte Co-Chair Yr 5 Mum



Treasurer
Yr 3 & Yr 4 Mum



Secretary Yr 2 & Yr 4 Mum



Sarah Committee Member Yr 1 Mum



Sue Committee Member Yr 1 Mum

During the summer break we have been busy sourcing and arranging the delivery of our new PTFA shed.

It was supplied by a Shropshire company, Trustwood Bars, who gave us a good deal, including free delivery and assembly.

NEWSLETTER

AUTUMN 2024/25



One of our aims is to provide a facility to reuse pre-loved uniform, raising funds for the schools and reducing waste. We make good condition items available at low cost throughout the year. Our new shed will give us more space to sort and store uniform stock and also provide much needed additional storage for everything else we need for our events.

Our first pre-loved sale of the year raised over £200! Keep an eye on our socials for our next sale date.

Have your kids had a growth spurt?

If you have any outgrown uniform you can donate we would love to have it for our pre-loved uniform sales which are held throughout the school year.



We accept good condition, washed, cardigans/jumpers/t-shirts with school logos as well as non-logo uniform. Please drop it into one of our donation bins which can be found by the main entrance doors to the schools.



Have you labelled their new uniform?

Prevent your child's belongings ending up in the lost property next term by labelling it.

The following name companies will give the PTFA charity a commission...

www.easy2name.com - enter

www.stikins.co.uk - enter fundraising number

19568 at checkout

<u>www.mynametags.com</u> - enter ID number 71847 at checkout

www.stamptastic.co.uk - use this link
https://bit.ly/STAMPSY38LU



You can raise FREE donations for Woodfield & St George's PTFA EVERY time you shop online. Over 7,000 brands will donate, including John Lewis, Argos, eBay and M&S.

Click here to sign up and get started.



Tickets cost just £1 per week. A chance to win a cash prize every week and maybe even the £25k jackpot!

Click here to find out more.